
BWS/CIR/071/2021-22     CIRCULAR      

10.11.2021           

 

Dear Parents 

This is for your timely information that the roll numbers for the Final 

Examination – Semester 1 starting from November 18, 2021 have been 

received. You are requested to clear the dues positively by tomorrow i.e. 

November 11, 2021 so that the roll numbers are issued to the students. 

Thus, be very clear to obtain a clearance slip from the office to facilitate 

the process. 

Thanks 

Parwinder Walia 

Principal 
 

 


